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Comments: I support the Jackson Mountain Landscape Project. I am a full time resident of San Juan River

Village, and appreciate the fire mitigation aspect as well as improving forest health. 

Please do not bring back the gravel pit for consideration! I'm sure a more accessible and suitable location can be

found. 

It would also be nice to get the COWS off of Jackson Mountain. Their excrement is disgusting and ruins walking

on the mountain for almost the entire summer. The deer and elk would probably be happier without the cows, as

well.

Thank you for considering my comments,

Jan Hester


